

St Joseph's School

PO Box 19 WYNDHAM WA 6740

Phone: (08) 9161 1021 Fax: (08) 9161 1247

Newsletter Week 9 Term 1 2012

IMPORTANT DATES

Fri 30 March - Last day for Playgroup. Playgroup will commence again on Fri 27 April 10.00am

Sat 31 March - 5.00pm Passion Sunday Communion Service

Sun 1 April - Passion Sunday

Mon 2 April - Fun Activity Morning run by June (BluEarth) & Grace Lewis (PaCE)

Thu 5 April - 11.00am Holy Week Assembly & Learning Journals to go home– Last day of Term.

TERM 2

Mon 23 April & Tue 24 April PUPIL FREE DAYS

Wed 25 April ANZAC DAY HOLIDAY

Dear Families

I would like to congratulate all our 5/6/7 students on receiving their Leadership Council badges on Mon 26 March. We expect them to wear these badges with pride and to display excellent leadership skills by making good choices at all times. A reminder that on Monday 2 April we will be hosting a fun activity morning run by Miss June from BluEarth & Miss Grace from PaCE. We hope you are able to come along and experience the fun the children have each week and see first hand the health, social and behavioural benefits associated with running a program like BluEarth at school.

A reminder that next week is Holy Week and we will be celebrating this solemn occasion with a special gathering on Holy Thursday when the students will reenact, relive and participate in the passion, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ, followed by a special morning tea. We invite you to come along to share in this special celebration and to support the children and teachers. Kindy students are especially invited to come and participate as they have been practicing with the Pre-Primary students in the lead up to Easter.

God Bless Miss Andrea



God, heavenly Father, look upon us and hear our prayers during this holy season of Lent. By the good works You inspire, help us to discipline our bodies and to be renewed in spirit.

Without you we can do nothing. By Your Spirit help us to know what is right and to be eager in doing Your will.

Amen



HALE SCHOOL INDIGENOUS SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME

Hale School are inviting applications from Indigenous students, primarily from the Kimberley regions. The offer is designed for students who are entering Year 8 in 2013 but applications from boys entering Year 9 and 10 will also be considered. If you would like more information about the Indigenous Scholarship Programme offered by Hale School telephone the Registrar on (08) 9347 9701 or visit the School's website to obtain an Application form. Please see Miss Andrea if you would like some assistance with getting more information.

CANTEEN AND UNIFORM OVERDUE ACCOUNTS

If you have received a reminder note this term regarding canteen and/or uniform accounts that are overdue, could you please pay these before the end of the term. It is extremely important that you attend to this matter as soon as possible and if you are having difficulty in paying the whole amount off at once please come in and see Miss Andrea.

Students Achievements

STUDENTS WHO HAVE ATTENDED SCHOOL EVERY DAY THIS YEAR!

CONGRATULATIONS!!

Jerome Hamilton
Montaya Thompson
Quaide McGinty
Leticia Jarlot
Aaliyah Williams
Krishanna Callaghan
Sade Hunter
Robin Johnson
Nancy Nulgit

Student of the Week Term 1 Week 8



K-PP MARGIE



YEAR 1-2 ORION ARTHUR



YEAR 3-4 RILEY MOORE



YEAR 5-6-7 JARED TINNING

PATHS Kid of the Week [Promoting Alternative Thinking Skills]



Aaron Trust PATHS KID OF THE WEEK



Declan Birrell KINDY/PP PATHS KID 0F THE WEEK



Lucy Fisher PATHS KID OF THE WEEK